
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF HATFIELD, MA 

 
 

The Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday April 3, 2024, at 6:45 

pm in Town Hall, to consider an amendment to section 3.4.4 Accessory Apartments of 

the Town Zoning By-Laws, by including detached dwelling units and encouraging ADA 

design. Proposed amendments to the Zoning By-laws to be found on file at the Town Hall 

Clerk’s Office and available for public inspection during Town Clerk’s regular business 

hours. 

 

Planning Board 

Stephanie Slysz, Chair 
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